
 

Year Five Newsletter
Term : Autumn 2 

Year 5 had a fantastic start to the academic year last 

half term. We know that the children will continue to 

work hard and make fantastic progress in Autumn 2. 

It is an exciting half term ahead, with our Space topic 

and Christmas performances just around the corner! 

Keep up the hard work Year 5!  

Message from your teachers

This half term, our CSI topic is ‘Hogarth at Night’. Our main driver for this topic is Science. We will be learning about 
space. As part of this, we will learn about how the planets move in relation to the sun and how the moon moves in 

relation to the Earth. We will also learn about how day and night is created.  

 In Art, we will be creating paintings inspired by ‘Banksy’ thinking carefully about how we can communicate ideas or 

messages through our artwork. In DT, we will be learning about how to use fastening in textiles.   

 In English, we will be writing a science-fiction story based on an alien landing at Hogarth! We will be continuing to 

focus on developing a distinct science-fiction atmosphere in our writing. We will then be creating some descriptive 

poems about important celebrations to us. In Maths, we will be focusing on multiplication and division, learning about 

multiples, factors, prime numbers, cubed numbers and squared numbers. We will also be learning how to multiply and 

divide by 10, 100 and 1000.    

We will be learning this term…

 PE is every Thursday. Please ensure that children come dressed in 

Black/White kit on this day and that jewellery have been removed.  

 Every day is a reading day! Please bring your diaries in to school 

every day. 

 Homework is given out every Friday, and is due in the following 

Wednesday.  
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